
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

4th December 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 

 

Re: Christmas Lunch – Wednesday 13th December 2023 

 

On Wednesday 13th December 2023 our school caterers, Culinera, will be providing a Christmas lunch for 

students. 

 

The cost will be £4.30 and will be available to buy via Scopay from Monday 4th December 2023.  The menu 

is attached to this email. 

 

If you do wish your child to take part, please pre-order for them using this LINK.  Pre-orders and payment must 

be received by Friday 8th December 2023. 

 

Once payment and pre-order have been received your child will receive a voucher which they can exchange 

on Wednesday 13th for their two course Christmas meal. 

 

For students who are in receipt of free school meals, they will automatically receive a voucher to be exchanged 

for the Christmas meal.  Please still pre-book this using the above link.  If free school meal students do not 

wish to have the Christmas lunch there will be a small selection of grab and go items. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Ms S Hunt 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

Owlsmoor Road, Owlsmoor, Sandhurst, Berkshire GU47 0SD 

Tel: (01344)775678 

  Website: www.sandhurstschool.org.uk 

  E-mail: contactus@sandhurstschool.org.uk 

 

Headteacher 

Mr Gareth Croxon B.Sc, NPQH 

https://forms.office.com/e/30Uu8tFrFw

